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Senators, I write this in support of SB210 regarding mail in voting. This was the way 

to vote legitimately as I grew up and became a voter. Mail-in voting was brought in as 

a cost saving, better outreach way of casting ballots. We have tried it and I look at the 

process as a failure. There are too many places where ballots are “unsecured” and 

therefore subject to questionable votes. There are deceased people voting, 

substitutes voting and questionable vote counts. Please go back to the only secure 

form of identification of the voter and reinstate in person voting. For those who are 

unable to cast in person continue to use absentee ballots but do so with 

computerized “Zoom” verification at the County Clerk level. Thank you in advance for 

bringing true verified votes and accountability to our selection process! 


